
From: Dean Cooper [dcooper@brydonlaw.com]

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 11:08 AM

To: Happy, Kim*

Subject: FW: RT26 and RT60

Attachments: RT 26 and RT 60.pdf

Kim – 
Per our conversation, the attached are the two sheets MAWC would like to substitute for sheets 26 and 60 that were previously 
filed in Tracking Number YW-2010-0310.  The sheets originally filed in that set should have been labeled RT 26 and RT 60. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Dean L. Cooper 
Brydon, Swearengen & England P.C. 
Jefferson City, MO  
573.635.7166 
www.brydonlaw.com 
  
  


